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SIXTY-FOURTH ANNUAL MEETING.!

The Annual Meeting of the Corporation of the Ladies of 
the Protestant Orphan Asylum of the City of Montreal was held, 
in the house of the Institution, St. Catherine Street, on Wednesday’ 
the 13th of January, the Reverend G. H. Wells of the American 
Presbyterian Church, presiding, when the following 
Report was submitted and adopted :

Annual

REPORT :

In presenting this, our sixty-fourth annual report, we feel 
called upon as in former years to commemorate the superintend­
ing care of Him who hath said “ Leave they fatherless children, 
I will preserve them alive,” nor would we fail to record our hum­
ble yet joyful tribute of gratitude for the great measure of pros- 
perity which has attended our work.


